## Pilon, Janet

**Subject:** Debate on Mandatory face masks

From: Regine Huettner

Sent: Thursday, July 9, 2020 12:20 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Debate on Mandatory face masks

I am writing to say that I am opposed to the wearing of masks, whether mandatory or voluntary.

I would like my voice to be heard that I am not in agreement with any such rule being rolled out!!!

There is enough evidence to support our position as well as our rights as citizens of a country that is suppose uphold and defend our freedom.

Please reconsider the long term consequences of such a ruling. Not only emotionally but psychologically and physically.

Inhaling carbon dioxide is not healthy, inhaling toxins that the lungs are meant to rid the body of is not healthy. Lack of oxygen to the lungs for long periods of time is unhealthy. And lastly, taking away our rights and freedoms is the beginning of the demise of our great country.

We greatly appreciate your consideration in this matter,

Regine Huttner